
 

June 9, 2016 

Stefan Broadus 
Project Engineer III 
City of Gainesville- Public Works 
P.O. Box 490 Gainesville, FL 32627 
 

Re:  Contingency Use Authorization #16- City Commission Changes 
  
Mr. Broadus: 
 
Oelrich Construction is pleased to submit the following proposal to complete the requested 
striping changes on NW 8th Ave project as requested by the City Commission. Please see 
clarification below: 
 
Deduct for the skip line (3905LFT @ $.70/ LFT)    ($2,765.35) 

Add for bike lane symbols (temp and permanent) (20 symbols @ $450/ ea) $9,000.00 

Add one post mounted sign      $400.00 

Add for median modifications (shift refuge medians)    $10,000.00 

Deduct for 5 foot sidewalks in lieu of 10 foot sidewalks                              ($37,700.00) 

The total cost for CUA #16 is a deduct of:                                                          ($21,065.35) 

 This cost in contingent that a decision is made on June 17th, 2016. If a decision is 
not made on June 17th the cost for delaying the project will be $6,980.00 per week 
for each additional week past June 17th, 2016. 

 Please note we don’t recommend shifting the travel lanes to where the crown of the 

road is in the travel lane. This will cause an unsafe condition for the motorists. 

Thank you for the opportunity to present this proposal.  If you require any further information 
regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to contact me at any time. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Derek Dykes 
Oelrich Construction 
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